
Monday 11th September 

Dear Parent,  

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the annual Skipton School’s Cross Country event. 
This will take place on Tuesday 19th September at Aireville Pitch and Putt course 1-3pm. 
Year 3 and 4 pupils will complete 1 lap of the course. 
Year 5 and 6 pupils will complete 1.5 laps of the course. 
 Pupils will race in year group/ gender groups. 
 
This is a competitive event with the top 6 pupils in each event being asked to represent Skipton in a 
future event (Thursday 5th Oct 4-6pm Giggleswick School).  
 
On Tuesday 19th September please ensure your child brings to school: 

 White PE t-shirt / dark shorts / suitable footwear (football boots/ running spikes or 
trainers) 

  Warm clothes for between races. 

  Water 

 Waterproof coat (The event will take place whatever the weather) 

 Inhaler if required: If you have signed to say your child has asthma they will not 
be allowed to race without their inhaler. 

 

We will need parent helpers, we could possibly have 80+ pupils running, so if you or a relative are 
available to help out please let us know on the form below and I will be in touch with you. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
Thank you 
 
nsmith@waterstreet.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Nicky Smith (year 4 Sports Co-ordinator) 
 

 
*** RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER ON OR BEFORE THURSDAY 14th Sept 
 
My child _________________________________________ Year Group:___________ 
Wishes to take part in the cross country event at Aireville Pitch and Putt  (19/9/17) 
 
We will possibly be taking 80 pupils to this event so it is VITAL that you complete the form below fully. 
 
***My child does / does not have asthma  (must be completed) 
  
**I can / cannot help walk pupils to and from the event (12:30pm / 2:45pm) 
 
**If my child qualifies I can / cannot take them to Giggleswick on 5/10/16 4-6pm 
 
Signed: __________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
 


